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PLANS FOR A NEW LIDL ON THE SITE OF THE FORMER SPOTTED COW
PUB, NEW HEY ROAD, HUDDERSFIELD

With regard to the above planning application we would like to register our full support to
these plans.

We think it will be a valuable asset to our Community and would compliment other
services in the area.





